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It's Scholarship Time!

The US HAEA is pleased to celebrate the
third year of its Scholarship Program. The
Program is now open to receive applications
for 2017. Our program awards multiple
scholarships to HAE patients that range from
$2,000 - $2,500. Over 20 qualified recipients
were presented with scholarships just last
Fall!

The HAEA Scholarship Program is available to US citizens with a
confirmed HAE diagnosis (letter from a licensed physician required)
who will be enrolled in an undergraduate educational institution or are
already enrolled in an undergraduate institution for the fall of 2017.

Applications must be emailed no later than midnight EST on March
23rd, 2017 to HAEScholarship@gmail.com.



Save the Date!

The US HAEA is excited to announce our upcoming National Patient
Summit on September 15th-17th in Bloomington, MN. This 2017
meeting will be held for our entire HAEA community and will feature
educational lectures and one-on-one learning opportunities with HAE
experts, the chance to participate in on-site research and a fun-filled
evening with HAE friends old and new!

Stay tuned for further details, including our 2017 Summit programs for
teens and kids!

UPCOMING
EVENTS

January 9 — March 23, 2017 - HAEA Scholarship Program
applications open

February 2, 2017 - Special Blood screening in New Albany, IN
For more information, go to: https://www.tugg.com/events/special-



blood-kqir

Feb 28, 2017 - Rare Disease Day
For more information, go to: http://www.rarediseaseday.org/

US HAEA Patient Advocates
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